
The Moment some of us have Waited for, Longed 

for, Dreaded (as the case may be) is upon us! 

 

Jeff Rackmil is biting the bullet, pulling the 
plug, retiring! 

 

Save This Date: Friday, March 29, 2019 

5:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

Venue to be determined. 
 
The fine print: 
 
Please respond to Elizabeth.Baumann@acgov.org no later than 
Wednesday, January 2, 2019! 
 
Your “yes” or “no” response does not constitute any kind of 
commitment on your part.  We are merely trying to get an estimate of 
the numbers we’re talking about. While we want to be sure there is 
room for everyone, we also don’t want 50 people in a room that will 
easily take 150! 
 
Thank you very much for your response! We wish you a joyful, healthy 
and happy holiday and a prosperous 2019. 
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